
 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 
One week to go ….Please Support our Online Raffle  

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Dates and Events for Your Diaries - Club Members Duty Roster - 

November 27th Book Shop – 10am to 12 noon Trevor Lock ./ Alf Thorpe 

December 1st 

 
Club Dinner Meeting –  
Guest speaker – Marli - well being ESC 
 

Bar –  John Jones 
Clean Up – Alison Bacon / Charlie Cunneen 

December 4th  Book Shop – 10am to 12 noon Lynne Cooper /  John Jones 

December 8th 

 
Club Dinner Meeting –  
Guest speaker – Seamus Haugh  tbc 
 

Bar –  Geoff Adcock 
Clean Up – Mick Costello / Rita O’Brien 
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FAVOURITES from:   John Jones 

1. What is your favourite song and/or movie?  

Favorite song – Anything from Les Miserables 

Movie – Love Actually/ Pretty Woman 

 

2. Tell us about your favourite holiday? 

Our 2000 trip to Alaska and Canada – small ship cruise, 

flight around Mt McKinley, Donali National Park, Indoor Passage cruise, Bear watching, 

Lake Louise etc 

 

3. What’s your favourite food to eat or to cook?  

Duck – to eat and to cook, especially pinot braised duck Maryland. 

 

4. Share a really enjoyable childhood memory? 

Birthday parties at Nan’s  

 

5. Tell us about a favourite sporting moment as a spectator or a participant. 

Any time Carlton wins a game! 

 

6. Add any other favourites that you might like to share. 

Spending time out at my block on the tractor, ride on mower, vege garden etc.  

Likewise in the garden at home.  

It would be remiss not to mention my wine cellar with drinkables and collectables 

 

 This is the last contribution I have received. 

It’s fun to hear about ‘favourites’ of our members. 

Thanks to those who have participated so far, keep them coming in !! 

 

         November 28th   Mick Costello      

 
 

 
**Newsletter Publication **

Do you want to add to our newsletter? If so, please send your article to 
eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com by Thursday morning 

 
 

mailto:eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com
https://freepngimg.com/png/37239-birthday-cake-transparent-background
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 

 

 

 
This week’s meeting report: 
 

Well it was great to see Rotary back doing what we are good at: Working together with other Rotarians. 

 

Last night we had a visit from 4 members of the Rotary Club of Camberwell, Adrian Campbell, Jim 

O’Hara, Trish O’Hara OAM and Peter Allen OAM who are doing a country Victoria road trip enlisting 

support for ROMP (Rotary Outreach Myeloma Program). 

 

We have been involved with the program for the past 12 months, having had meetings via Zoom last year. It 

was great to be able to meet the program Champions in person and hear their story of  how they became 

involved and with some of the advances that have been made in treatment and support for people affected by 

Myeloma. 

 

Our thanks to Geoff Gallagher for all the work he has done to support our involvement in the ROMP program. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations RC Eaglehawk 

 

At this week’s Paul Harris Society Breakfast, District Foundation Chair, Dr. Murray Verso announced that 

our club was No. 1 in District 9800 for 2020-21 in terms of per capita giving to the Rotary Foundation. 

This is a sensational achievement by the membership of our small club and all contributors are to be 

congratulated for being so suppoprtive of what is Rotary’s own charity. This further affirms the view that 

our club is really strong and “continues to punch above our weight!” 

Murray advised that a special presentation will be made to our club in the near future. We look forward 

to this and encourage all to continue to “Do Good in the World.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Foundation Support Recognition 

 

Our foundation Chair, DGN Ron Payne was awarded 

with a PHF badge (2 sapphires) at this week’s meeting for 

his ongoing contributions to the Rotary Foundation. 

 

Our club continues to have a number of members of the 

Paul Harris Society and we are gaining an increasing 

number of members who are making contributions to the 

EREY (Every Rotarian Every Year) and Centurion 

programs. 

 

If interested in making a contribution to the Rotary 

Foundation, Ron will be happy to chat with you to 

provide guidance on this. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Morning Tea with the DG 
 
Nov 27,2021 

10:00 – 11:15am 

 

 

 

 

 

RYLA PROGRAM 

Sunday 13th - Saturday 19th February 2022 at Camp Getaway Axedale. 

 

RYLA: This is a Program for 18 to 25 year old. 

Cost is $50 for the applicant and $950 paid by Rotary 

 

For those of you who have found applicants, please ensure that they have submitted their 

applications by the 18th January. Applications can be made here http://www.ryla9800.org.au/ 

More information available on the web site. http://www.ryla9800.org.au/ 

 

RYLA Program Goals  

• Help participants gain a better understanding of their own strengths, passions and values 

• Develop the leadership skills of young people through experiential workshops, involving 

teamwork, communication, motivation and introspection 

• Foster an appreciation of the diverse abilities and unique qualities of those around them  

• Provide an opportunity for young people to come together in a supportive environment 

• Develop a set of resources and tools to facilitate the participants' ongoing development in their 

communities 

• Create a greater awareness of social issues affecting young people 

• Demonstrate Rotary's commitment to young people. 

http://portal.clubrunner.ca/50232/Event/morning-tea-with-the-dg-3
http://www.ryla9800.org.au/
http://www.ryla9800.org.au/


 

 

 

THE RESULT IS MARVELLOUS 

 

End Polio Walk raises over $100k     

The results: 

Teams: 40 

Districts: 12 

Individuals: 245 

Funds raised: $109,000+ 

Distance Walked: 18,000 kms 

Funds matched by Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation: $327,000+ to 
help end polio 

Thank you to everyone who participated, sponsored and donated to 'Rotary Walk with Us'. The 
results are a great outcome as we advance even closer to eradicating polio from the world. 

The total distance walked of 18,000 km is the same as walking from Australia to Chicago, the 
birthplace of Rotary. Nice going everyone. 
  
Donations to the campaign will still be accepted on the website until the end of November so it's not 
too late to make a donation. https://www.rotarywalkwithus.org/ 
  
It would be great to have every Rotarian and Rotary club make a donation each year to End Polio. 

 

You are holding a cup of coffee when someone comes along and bumps into you or shakes your 

arm, making you spill your coffee everywhere. 

Why did you spill the coffee?  

"Because someone bumped into me!!!" 

Wrong answer. 

You spilled the coffee because there was coffee in your cup.  

Had there been tea in the cup, you would have spilled tea. 

*Whatever is inside the cup is what will spill out.* 

Therefore, when life comes along and shakes you (which WILL happen), whatever is inside you 

will come out. It's easy to fake it, until you get rattled. 

*So we have to ask ourselves... “what's in my cup?"* 

When life gets tough, what spills over? 

Joy, gratefulness, peace and humility?  

Anger, bitterness, harsh words and reactions?  

Life provides the cup, YOU choose how to fill it.  

Today let's work towards filling our cups with gratitude, forgiveness, joy, words of affirmation; 

and kindness, gentleness and love for others.  

 

https://www.rotarywalkwithus.org/?fbclid=IwAR2gFlhWPNAHIiW82anTZJ6BjZsdfEWNC6iRnJG3x_NCuwWMJPl1s7ONRHo


 

 

 

Australia Day Celebrations….Eaglehawk 
 

The Australia Day celebrations are being planned for 2022 and the Rotary Club of Eaglehawk again has a 

lead role in the organisation of this event. 

Below are the nomination forms for the Citizen and Young Citizen of the Year Awards.  These are also 

available as downloads from the club website: www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 

We encourage you to nominate a person you feel deserving of this honour as detailed on the forms or to 

distribute the forms to others in the community who may be interested in submitting a nomination. 
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https://www.bundabergnow.com/2020/03/13/citizenship-ceremony-welcomes-35-new-australians/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


 

 

 

 
 

 


